
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Public Hearing—Ordinance 2019-05 
Request to vacate 120 feet of alley located between Highway 99W and 

6th Street, between Kelly Street and Main Street, starting at  
Kelly Street intersection of alley. 

 
On August 26, 2019 at 6:00 PM, the Monroe City Council will conduct 
a public hearing to receive public input for Ordinance 2019-05. An 
Ordinance vacating a portion of the city owned alley between Main 
St., Kelly St.  and 5th, 6th streets. This section of the alley is between 
the Long Timber Brewing Co. and their parking lot directly West of 
the building. A copy of the staff report is now available on the City’s 
website and at City Hall.  Additional information and inquiries may 
be made to the city planner, Rick Hohnbaum 
(rick.hohnbaum@ci.monroe.or.us). Written testimony is accepted at 
and prior to the hearing. 

 
   

 
If you have any questions or concerns please call City Hall at 541-847-5175 or 
email cityhall@ci.monroe.or.us 

The City of Monroe is an equal opportunity employer and service provider 


